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Oxford English for careers is a new, up-to-date course where you learn what you
need to know for a career in commerce.Notes with hints, suggestions, and 'possible
problems' feature Photocopiable activities for every unit Answers to Grammar
Reference exercises from the Student's Book Teacher's Resource DiscBased on
feedback from teachers and students around the world, New Opportunities now comes
with new features and components to make your lessons even more motivating and
successful.By taking you through the development of a real web application from
beginning to end, the second edition of this hands-on guide demonstrates the
practical advantages of test-driven development (TDD) with Python. You’ll learn how
to write and run tests before building each part of your app, and then develop the
minimum amount of code required to pass those tests. The result? Clean code that
works. In the process, you’ll learn the basics of Django, Selenium, Git, jQuery,
and Mock, along with current web development techniques. If you’re ready to take
your Python skills to the next level, this book—updated for Python 3.6—clearly
demonstrates how TDD encourages simple designs and inspires confidence. Dive into
the TDD workflow, including the unit test/code cycle and refactoring Use unit tests
for classes and functions, and functional tests for user interactions within the
browser Learn when and how to use mock objects, and the pros and cons of isolated
vs. integrated tests Test and automate your deployments with a staging server Apply
tests to the third-party plugins you integrate into your site Run tests
automatically by using a Continuous Integration environment Use TDD to build a REST
API with a front-end Ajax interface100% new. New Practical English video, featuring
authentic interviews with real people. Shorter syllabus for Beginner-level
students.The course that gets students talking.Astronomy is written in clear nontechnical language, with the occasional touch of humor and a wide range of
clarifying illustrations. It has many analogies drawn from everyday life to help
non-science majors appreciate, on their own terms, what our modern exploration of
the universe is revealing. The book can be used for either aone-semester or twosemester introductory course (bear in mind, you can customize your version and
include only those chapters or sections you will be teaching.) It is made available
free of charge in electronic form (and low cost in printed form) to students around
the world. If you have ever thrown up your hands in despair over the spiraling cost
of astronomy textbooks, you owe your students a good look at this one. Coverage and
Scope Astronomy was written, updated, and reviewed by a broad range of astronomers
and astronomy educators in a strong community effort. It is designed to meet scope
and sequence requirements of introductory astronomy courses nationwide. Chapter 1:
Science and the Universe: A Brief Tour Chapter 2: Observing the Sky: The Birth of
Astronomy Chapter 3: Orbits and Gravity Chapter 4: Earth, Moon, and Sky Chapter 5:
Radiation and Spectra Chapter 6: Astronomical Instruments Chapter 7: Other Worlds:
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An Introduction to the Solar System Chapter 8: Earth as a Planet Chapter 9:
Cratered Worlds Chapter 10: Earthlike Planets: Venus and Mars Chapter 11: The Giant
Planets Chapter 12: Rings, Moons, and Pluto Chapter 13: Comets and Asteroids:
Debris of the Solar System Chapter 14: Cosmic Samples and the Origin of the Solar
System Chapter 15: The Sun: A Garden-Variety Star Chapter 16: The Sun: A Nuclear
Powerhouse Chapter 17: Analyzing Starlight Chapter 18: The Stars: A Celestial
Census Chapter 19: Celestial Distances Chapter 20: Between the Stars: Gas and Dust
in Space Chapter 21: The Birth of Stars and the Discovery of Planets outside the
Solar System Chapter 22: Stars from Adolescence to Old Age Chapter 23: The Death of
Stars Chapter 24: Black Holes and Curved Spacetime Chapter 25: The Milky Way Galaxy
Chapter 26: Galaxies Chapter 27: Active Galaxies, Quasars, and Supermassive Black
Holes Chapter 28: The Evolution and Distribution of Galaxies Chapter 29: The Big
Bang Chapter 30: Life in the Universe Appendix A: How to Study for Your
Introductory Astronomy Course Appendix B: Astronomy Websites, Pictures, and Apps
Appendix C: Scientific Notation Appendix D: Units Used in Science Appendix E: Some
Useful Constants for Astronomy Appendix F: Physical and Orbital Data for the
Planets Appendix G: Selected Moons of the Planets Appendix H: Upcoming Total
Eclipses Appendix I: The Nearest Stars, Brown Dwarfs, and White Dwarfs Appendix J:
The Brightest Twenty Stars Appendix K: The Chemical Elements Appendix L: The
Constellations Appendix M: Star Charts and Sky Event Resources"Texts must be
interesting enough for students to want to read them in their own language.
Otherwise, how can we expect students to want to read them in English?" This is the
authors' golden rule when they choose texts and topics for every level of American
English File. It ensures you get material that learners will enjoy reading and will
want to talk about. Texts such as "Could you live without money?'' really help to
generate opinion and discussion. They create a desire to communicate. Having
created the desire, American English File then helps you to develop learners'
communication skills. One way it does this is with a strong focus on pronunciation.
Research shows that poor pronunciation is a major contributor to breakdowns in
communication (Jennifer Jenkins: The Phonology of English as an International
Language). American English File integrates pronunciation into every lesson - the
"little and often" approach. But that's not all. The unique English File Sounds
Chart puts a picture to each sound in the phonetic alphabet, so learners find it
easier to remember the sounds and, ultimately, improve their pronunciation.Activity
Books at every level help reinforce the language and give further opportunities for
practice.Still the world's most trusted adult English course - American Headway
Third Edition combines a perfectly-balanced syllabus with more conversation,
assessment and digital teaching and learning resources than ever before.This musthave bible to every unorthodox chess opening and variation ever played and
currently in vogue includes more than 1,200 weird, controversial, unconventional,
arrogant, and downright strange opening strategies! Great for shocking and
surprising opponents!"I have many scars. Some of them are physical, but many more
are scars on my soul. A bomb sent to kill me while I was in a maximum security
prison has made me blind, yet now I see the world more clearly than I have ever
seen it before. I have lived an incredible adventure. I watched as my brother,
Pablo Escobar, became the most successful criminal in history, but also a hero to
many of the people of Colombia. My brother was loved and he was feared. Hundreds of
thousands of people marched in his funeral procession, and certainly as many people
celebrated his death." These are the words of Roberto Escobar-the top accountant
for the notorious and deadly Medellín Cartel, and brother of Pablo Escobar, the
most famous drug lord in history. At the height of his reign, Pablo's multibilliondollar operation smuggled tons of cocaine each week into countries all over the
world. Roberto and his ten accountants kept track of all the money. Only Pablo and
Roberto knew where it was stashed-and what it bought. And the amounts of money were
simply staggering. According to Roberto, it cost $2,500 every month just to
purchase the rubber bands needed to wrap the stacks of cash. The biggest problem
was finding a place to store it: from secret compartments in walls and beneath
swimming pools to banks and warehouses everywhere. There was so much money that
Roberto would sometimes write off ten percent as "spoilage," meaning either rats
had chewed up the bills or dampness had ruined the cash. Roberto writes about the
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incredible violence of the cartel, but he also writes of the humanitarian side of
his brother. Pablo built entire towns, gave away thousands of houses, paid people's
medical expenses, and built schools and hospitals. Yet he was responsible for the
horrible deaths of thousands of people. In short, this is the story of a world of
riches almost beyond mortal imagination, and in his own words, Roberto Escobar
tells all: building a magnificent zoo at Pablo's opulent home, the brothers' many
escapes into the jungles of Colombia, devising ingenious methods to smuggle tons of
cocaine into the United States, bribing officials with literally millions of
dollars-and building a personal army to protect the Escobar family against an array
of enemies sworn to kill them. Few men in history have been more beloved-or
despised-than Pablo Escobar. Now, for the first time, his story is told by the man
who knew him best: his brother, Roberto.The Manual of Tests and Criteria contains
criteria, test methods and procedures to be used for classification of dangerous
goods according to the provisions of Parts 2 and 3 of the United Nations
Recommendations on the Transport of Dangerous Goods, Model Regulations, as well as
of chemicals presenting physical hazards according to the Globally Harmonized
System of Classification and Labelling of Chemicals (GHS). As a consequence, it
supplements also national or international regulations which are derived from the
United Nations Recommendations on the Transport of Dangerous Goods or the GHS. At
its ninth session (7 December 2018), the Committee adopted a set of amendments to
the sixth revised edition of the Manual as amended by Amendment 1. This seventh
revised edition takes account of these amendments. In addition, noting that the
work to facilitate the use of the Manual in the context of the GHS had been
completed, the Committee considered that the reference to the "Recommendations on
the Transport of Dangerous Goods" in the title of the Manual was no longer
appropriate, and decided that from now on, the Manual should be entitled "Manual of
Tests and Criteria".This is a practical and imaginative addition to the New
Headway. It helps students to express themselves clearly and confidently by
training them in the key areas of pronunciation. There is practice of individual
sounds, with a guide to suitable exercises for speakers of particular languages.
There is a focus on lexical sets. Training is given in stress and intonation
patterns for accurate, functional use. Help is provided with the features of
connected speech.Headway is for students who want to use English accurately and
fluently, and to communicate with ease in both social and everyday situatiuons.
This latest addition to the Headway family offers the beginner and false beginner
all the best features of the Headway package plus the newer features of `Everyday
English' sections, an integrated vocabulary syllabus, and revision and self-access
sections after every four units.By taking you through the development of a real web
application from beginning to end, the second edition of this hands-on guide
demonstrates the practical advantages of test-driven development (TDD) with Python.
You’ll learn how to write and run tests before building each part of your app, and
then develop the minimum amount of code required to pass those tests. The result?
Clean code that works. In the process, you’ll learn the basics of Django, Selenium,
Git, jQuery, and Mock, along with current web development techniques. If you’re
ready to take your Python skills to the next level, this book—updated for Python
3.6—clearly demonstrates how TDD encourages simple designs and inspires confidence.
Dive into the TDD workflow, including the unit test/code cycle and refactoring Use
unit tests for classes and functions, and functional tests for user interactions
within the browser Learn when and how to use mock objects, and the pros and cons of
isolated vs. integrated tests Test and automate your deployments with a staging
server Apply tests to the third-party plugins you integrate into your site Run
tests automatically by using a Continuous Integration environment Use TDD to build
a REST API with a front-end Ajax interfaceA new, refreshed edition of the fivelevel English course for teenagers, with a clear structure, supported approach to
speaking, practice, and exam preparation still at its heart.Solutions has been
thoroughly modernized with 80% new content to draw in students, embed the grammar
and vocabulary presented, and engage them in the tasks. Its guided approach builds
up every student's confidence, through step-by-step objectives, lots of practice,
meaningful personalizationactivities, and exam preparation tasks.The course now
embraces a wide range of teaching methods, furnishing the teacher with a flexible
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pick-and-choose package for use in the classroom, at home, and on the move. The
digital elements of the course enliven the material and allow teachers to vary the
pace and focus of their lessons.Solutions turns all students into active learners,
by offering a rich variety of learning opportunities for a whole range of abilities
through extension and revision activities in all components - giving everyone a
sense of achievement whatever their level.The Solutions Second Edition DVD-ROM
material and worksheets bring the language to life by taking it out of the
classroom and into authentic settings.A new Beginner edition from the world's most
trusted ELT course.The goal of this book is to teach you to think like a computer
scientist. This way of thinking combines some of the best features of mathematics,
engineering, and natural science. Like mathematicians, computer scientists use
formal languages to denote ideas (specifically computations). Like engineers, they
design things, assembling components into systems and evaluating tradeoffs among
alternatives. Like scientists, they observe the behavior of complex systems, form
hypotheses, and test predictions. The single most important skill for a computer
scientist is problem solving. Problem solving means the ability to formulate
problems, think creatively about solutions, and express a solution clearly and
accurately. As it turns out, the process of learning to program is an excellent
opportunity to practice problem-solving skills. That's why this chapter is called,
The way of the program. On one level, you will be learning to program, a useful
skill by itself. On another level, you will use programming as a means to an end.
As we go along, that end will become clearer.A needs-based supplementary series for
adults and young adults.. Renewal of Life by Transmission. The most notable
distinction between living and inanimate things is that the former maintain
themselves by renewal. A stone when struck resists. If its resistance is greater
than the force of the blow struck, it remains outwardly unchanged. Otherwise, it is
shattered into smaller bits. Never does the stone attempt to react in such a way
that it may maintain itself against the blow, much less so as to render the blow a
contributing factor to its own continued action. While the living thing may easily
be crushed by superior force, it none the less tries to turn the energies which act
upon it into means of its own further existence. If it cannot do so, it does not
just split into smaller pieces (at least in the higher forms of life), but loses
its identity as a living thing. As long as it endures, it struggles to use
surrounding energies in its own behalf. It uses light, air, moisture, and the
material of soil. To say that it uses them is to say that it turns them into means
of its own conservation. As long as it is growing, the energy it expends in thus
turning the environment to account is more than compensated for by the return it
gets: it grows. Understanding the word "control" in this sense, it may be said that
a living being is one that subjugates and controls for its own continued activity
the energies that would otherwise use it up. Life is a self-renewing process
through action upon the environment.Cambridge English Empower is a general adult
course that combines course content from Cambridge University Press with validated
assessment from the experts at Cambridge English Language Assessment. Elementary
Presentation Plus provides the complete Elementary Student's Book content and the
Workbook content with built-in annotation tools, embedded audio, and class video in
an easy-to-operate format for interactive whiteboards or computers and
projectors.Trusted worldwide. Inspired by you. Updated with new texts, topics and
themes, Headway fifth edition provides fresh and relevant English instruction that
is tailored to your students' needs.NEW TO THIS EDITIONTeach practical, real life
English that is relevant to your students' lives with new topics and themes
grounded in today's realityBring unit topics to life with the new unit opener page
which includes inspiring photographs and accompanying video introductions, to
engage students with the topicDownload and adapt material for your students with
the Teacher's Resource Centre which provides all your Headway resources, stored in
one placeOnline practice enables students to revisit activities from previous
lessons, do extra skills practice, and check their progress with instant
feedback.Find out more herePopular Science gives our readers the information and
tools to improve their technology and their world. The core belief that Popular
Science and our readers share: The future is going to be better, and science and
technology are the driving forces that will help make it better.With half a million
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copies in print, How to Read a Book is the best and most successful guide to
reading comprehension for the general reader, completely rewritten and updated with
new material. A CNN Book of the Week: “Explains not just why we should read books,
but how we should read them. It's masterfully done.” –Farheed Zakaria Originally
published in 1940, this book is a rare phenomenon, a living classic that introduces
and elucidates the various levels of reading and how to achieve them—from
elementary reading, through systematic skimming and inspectional reading, to speed
reading. Readers will learn when and how to “judge a book by its cover,” and also
how to X-ray it, read critically, and extract the author’s message from the text.
Also included is instruction in the different techniques that work best for reading
particular genres, such as practical books, imaginative literature, plays, poetry,
history, science and mathematics, philosophy and social science works. Finally, the
authors offer a recommended reading list and supply reading tests you can use
measure your own progress in reading skills, comprehension, and speed.Humans,
especially children, are naturally curious. Yet, people often balk at the thought
of learning science--the "eyes glazed over" syndrome. Teachers may find teaching
science a major challenge in an era when science ranges from the hardly imaginable
quark to the distant, blazing quasar. Inquiry and the National Science Education
Standards is the book that educators have been waiting for--a practical guide to
teaching inquiry and teaching through inquiry, as recommended by the National
Science Education Standards. This will be an important resource for educators who
must help school boards, parents, and teachers understand "why we can't teach the
way we used to." "Inquiry" refers to the diverse ways in which scientists study the
natural world and in which students grasp science knowledge and the methods by
which that knowledge is produced. This book explains and illustrates how inquiry
helps students learn science content, master how to do science, and understand the
nature of science. This book explores the dimensions of teaching and learning
science as inquiry for K-12 students across a range of science topics. Detailed
examples help clarify when teachers should use the inquiry-based approach and how
much structure, guidance, and coaching they should provide. The book dispels myths
that may have discouraged educators from the inquiry-based approach and illuminates
the subtle interplay between concepts, processes, and science as it is experienced
in the classroom. Inquiry and the National Science Education Standards shows how to
bring the standards to life, with features such as classroom vignettes exploring
different kinds of inquiries for elementary, middle, and high school and Frequently
Asked Questions for teachers, responding to common concerns such as obtaining
teaching supplies. Turning to assessment, the committee discusses why assessment is
important, looks at existing schemes and formats, and addresses how to involve
students in assessing their own learning achievements. In addition, this book
discusses administrative assistance, communication with parents, appropriate
teacher evaluation, and other avenues to promoting and supporting this new teaching
paradigm.
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